Let’s Talk About
Gender

We are looking to hear from transgender and
gender diverse children between the ages of 5 and
10 years old and their parents about a new hands-on

activity to help talk about gender and bodies!

Children and parents will meet
a few times in groups with
others to play with and give us
ideas about the activities.

Compensation between
$20 and $60 per group.

For more information about this research
project, scan the QR code, click here or
contact mygenderdolls@umn.edu



https://redcap.ahc.umn.edu/surveys/?s=NWFF9Y8FHYJL94YA
mailto:mygenderdolls@umn.edu

